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       Maundy Thursday, 17 April, 2014 

 

Dear Sisters and Brothers of the Salesian Family of Don Bosco, 
 

The peace of the Lord be with you always! 
 

Today we begin to live the most important time in the whole year, the Sacred 

Paschal Triduum of the Lord Jesus’ Supper, Passion, Death, and Resurrection. 
 

In this most holy time, let me wish you a Sacred Paschal Triduum and an Easter 

Time full of the grace of conversion and renewal, the Father’s gift to all of us through his 

Son Jesus Christ in the Holy Spirit! 

 

With the Vice-provincial Fr. Andrew Fung, after taking part in the 27
th
 General 

Chapter of the Salesian Society, I have just returned from Rome, the city of Pope Francis 

and of the 10
th

 Successor of Don Bosco the Rector Major Fr. Angel Fernandez Artime. I 

am happy to convey to you all, but especially the newly baptized and their godparents 

and catechists, the greetings and blessing of the Pope and of the Rector Major. God bless! 

 

 Happy Easter! In the Lord Jesus, I am, 

Yours affectionately, 
 

Fr. Lanfranco M. Fedrigotti 

Provincial of the Salesians of Don Bosco 
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